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Positive responses should be expected for all these aspects of life for both new and existing 
residents if the existing town to avoid residents being burdened with yet more expenditure to 
maintain a modicum of social adhesion and experience.

WE JUST CANNOT KEEP ON 'BOLTING-ON MORE AND MORE DEVELOPMENT WITHOUT 
ADDITIONAL STRENGTHENING OF THE FACILITIES MENTIONED. 

Banbury is struggling to absorb the additional population generated by the developments 
approved and constructed over the last few years and both physical and social infrastructure 
needs to catch up. Primary medical services have become a joke during and since the pandemic 
with less and less availability for face-to -face consultations and virtually no no highway or public 
transport improvements have taken place over the past many years.

The comments regarding sustainability, with particular reference to public transport, access to 
further transport opportunities, and the commercial and employment activities in Banbury are 
overly optimistic. 
These points should pressed to the Planning Committee.

If by some quirk of legal or planning advice Committee is minded to agree this additional tranche 
of housing, can it be relocated on the yet to be commissioned allotments in Ban 16 and the latter 
relocated on the site presently proposed for development ? This would be in conformity with the 
non-coalescence principle

Peter Monk

55 Waller Drive.


